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My Broken Pieces
In 1996, a revered Hawaiian elder befriended an American
anthropologist, and from their rare and intimate rapport, something
miraculous emerged. Through the words and teachings of the kahuna
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wisdom-keeper Hale Makua, Dr. Hank Wesselman was gifted with an
enhanced perspective into the sacred knowledge of ancient Hawaii.
Before his passing, elder Makua encouraged Dr. Wesselman to convey
much of what had passed between them to the wider world, giving him
permission to share his spiritual knowledge. Now, with The Bowl of
Light, you are invited to share in the sacred wisdom of one of the
world's most powerful indigenous traditions, including: The Bowl of
Light—how we can restore our natural divine radiance The three
directives of the spiritual warrior—love with humility, live with
reverence, and know with self-discipline Rituals for communing with
nature, receiving wisdom from the spirit world, purifying our
consciousness, and more The Ancestral Grand Plan—exploring the path
our ancestors set in motion millennia ago, and how the Plan is playing
out across the world today

Walking in Light
"I am about to tell you a most unusual story, a chronicle of something
that happened to me while I was living on the flank of an active
volcano on the island of Hawai'i. I'm a scientist. I mention this
because I do not feel that I was in any way predisposed for what was
about to occur. In fact, my scientific training would seem to have
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preprogrammed me against such an experience." -- From Spiritwalker The
astonishing true story of an anthropologist's quest into a spiritual
world of magic, mysticism, and meaning. Not since Castaneda's tutelage
under the Yacqui Indian guide Don Juan has there been a spiritual
autobiography quite like Spiritwalker. Hank Wesselman's incredible
story of a series of encounters that would forever change his life
began with what he at first tried to explain away as particularly
vivid dreams, but which grew increasingly intense and insistent,
ultimately propelling him on twelve fantastic journeys across time and
space. Over the next three years, his journeys proved to be far more
important than mere reason could explain. Eventually, Dr. Wesselman
became convinced that he'd been granted a visionary encounter with
what tribal people from millennia past have called the "spirit world."
During his epic travels, Dr. Wesselman met shape-shifting entities,
spirit helpers, and guardians, and found himself traversing a mental,
physical, and spiritual landscape on a path intersecting that of a
fellow traveler, a Hawai'ian kahuna mystic named Nainoa. Five thousand
years into the future, Nainoa had been sent by his Chief on a journey
into what used to be America, a once-powerful land of machines and
magic, from which no previous voyagers had ever returned. What did
Nainoa seek from Dr. Wesselman? What did the anthropologist have to
learn about his own world from this exotic traveler from another time
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and place? Together, scientist and mystic are initiated into knowledge
of non-ordinary levels of reality and given foreshadowings of imminent
environmental, political, and spiritual challenges to their
civilization. Without abandoning his scientific objectivity, Dr.
Wesselman abandoned himself to the mystical, sometimes frightening,
yet always luminous experiences that brought him beyond the boundaries
of ordinary consciousness. The result is a fascinating and suspenseful
adventure, an exciting and important archeological discovery, and the
story of how a hard-headed scientific-realist stumbled on an important
piece of the puzzle of human evolution. Socially urgent and
disturbingly prophetic, Spiritwalker has a universal mythic resonance
and an undeniable relevance for today as it challenges our perceptions
of our world, our reality, and our future. From the Trade Paperback
edition.

Soul Retrieval
One woman’s mystical path through grief into renewal, expanded
awareness, and discovery of her own healing capabilities • Offers a
lens into a wide variety of wisdomkeeping traditions and alternative
healing paradigms throughout the Americas and Europe • Shows how the
mystical path enables us to find renewal in times of profound loss •
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Details the author’s awakening to the energies of the cosmos, which
can guide us toward our destiny, balanced between our soul’s dark and
light energies How do you find renewal after loss, especially the loss
of a child? How do you find purpose and courage when loss is your
constant teacher? After weeks of profound grief following the loss of
her young daughter, Sandra Corcoran found herself inexplicably at a
life-changing workshop on indigenous teachings and energy healing.
With the first glimpse of the light that called her to the workshop,
Corcoran found herself beginning a 30-year metaphysical journey
within, initially to heal her grief but eventually leading her from
the darkness into the light of her own soul’s evolution. Working with
Native elders and indigenous wisdomkeepers throughout North, Central,
and South America, Corcoran opened her heart to the immensity of the
living energies of the cosmos and discovered her shamanistic gifts as
an intuitive counselor, dreamtime decoder, and facilitator for others’
self-healing. As she learned to discern these living energies and work
with them, she also discovered the middle path between the soul’s dark
and luminous energies, striking the balance that allows us to fulfill
our destiny. Sharing the core teachings of her many indigenous and
esoteric mentors, including lessons in synchronicity, metaphysics, the
extraordinary power of the heart, multi-dimensional realms, and energy
healing, Corcoran leads readers on an adventure across continents
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through birth, death, ceremony, and ritual to renewal and the
frontiers of expanded consciousness. She shows that no matter how far
outside of the familiar we are led, we are guided back to ourselves
and offered another opportunity to embrace our world and, ultimately,
find our place in it.

The Beginner's Guide to Shamanic Journeying
There is a great deal of confusion over what a Shaman actually is.
This guide explores the mysteries of traditional and modern shamanic
practice, and explains the healing powers associated with them. Also
included is information on how to pursue shamanic training and sacred
practice.

Soul Retrieval
Discover Dr. Sha's Powerful Techniques for Healing Your Soul, Mind,
and Body What is the real secret to healing? Internationally acclaimed
healer and author Dr. Zhi Gang Sha gives us a simple yet powerful
answer to this age-old question: Heal the soul first; then healing of
the mind and body will follow. In Soul Mind Body Medicine, Dr. Sha
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shows that love and forgiveness are the golden keys to soul healing.
From that foundation, he presents practical tools to heal and
transform soul, mind, and body. The techniques and the underlying
theories are easy to learn and practice but profoundly effective. They
include: Healing methods for more than 100 ailments, from the common
cold to back pain to heart disease to diabetes Step-by-step approaches
to weight loss, cancer recovery, emotional balance, and maintenance of
good health A revolutionary one-minute healing technique Endorsements
“Just as our thoughts can influence water, our souls can bring healing
and balance to our selves, our loved ones, and our world today. Dr.
Sha is an important teacher and a wonderful healer with a valuable
message about the power of the soul to influence and transform all
life. His book Soul Mind Body Medicine will deeply touch you.” — Dr.
Masaru Emoto, author of The Hidden Messages in Water “All cultures
have produced authentic healers from time to time. Dr. Zhi Gang Sha is
such a healer — a man of deep wisdom and compassion, and a gift to the
human race.” — Larry Dossey, MD, author of The Extraordinary Healing
Power of Ordinary Things

Jung and Shamanism in Dialogue
A guide to integrating ecstatic trance, soul retrieval, and
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psychotherapy to overcome emotional challenges and deepen your
connection to all life on Mother Earth • Describes the methodologies
of ecstatic trance and psychotherapy, explaining how they can be
integrated in a way that feels familiar and safe • Illustrates five
ecstatic postures for strengthening identity, uncovering the root of
suffering, and aligning with a spirit guide • Includes three in-depth
case studies to illustrate how to override negative beliefs and habits
and experience oneness with the Earth and all life Sharing the wisdom
of shamanic healing, Nicholas Brink creates an accessible link between
psychotherapy and the ritualized use of ecstatic trance postures. He
explains how ecstatic trance triggers the imagery that allows us to
override negative beliefs and retrieve the lost innocence of the soul.
He shows us how to broaden healing beyond the resolution of individual
emotional and behavioral issues to create harmony in family,
community, society, and the world around us. Integrating cognitive
behavioral therapy, narrative therapy, and dream analysis, the author
provides a unique model for tapping into the universal mind in a way
that feels familiar and safe. He illustrates five ecstatic postures
for emotional and spiritual growth, moving from finding a place of
relaxation in which to strengthen your sense of self to the soul
retrieval experience, which leads to the death of dysfunctional
beliefs and restoration of your original innocence. The author shows
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how spirit guides can support us as we achieve the spiritual
consciousness of the shaman and recognize the interdependence of all
cultures and all living things on the planet. Using three in-depth
case studies, Brink demonstrates how these practices can be used to
resolve common psychological issues such as agoraphobia, panic
attacks, irrational anger, mood swings, obsessive behaviors, and
control issues. Allowing you to find your inner shaman--your ability
to heal yourself and, in turn, to contribute to the healing of all
life on our planet--ecstatic soul retrieval helps you overcome
emotional and behavioral problems, override negative beliefs, and
experience oneness with all life on Mother Earth.

Soul Retrieval
Shamanism is an ancient spirituality rooted in the belief that all
matter has consciousness and that accessing the spirit in all things
is part of what keeps the world and people healthy and in balance.
Spirit beings surround us and are the source of a spirit walker's
ability to profoundly influence life events and thrive in difficult
circumstances. In Spirit Walking, shamanic practitioner Evelyn Rysdyk
shows how we can all connect with the spirit world to find balance and
healing. Using shamanic techniques that have been proven over
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thousands of years of human existence, Rysdyk offers a step-by-step
guide to understanding and integrating shamanic practices into one's
life through: Power AnimalsPrayers and RitualsDiscovering the Creative
Energy of EmotionImagination and ManifestationLearning to ShapeshiftDivinationTraditional Shamanic Healing Rysdyk shares powerful
stories of shamans from a variety of cultures such as Nepal, Tuva, the
Ulchi from Siberia, and from Peru. She brings a fresh perspective to
the work by showing how the latest findings in quantum physics are
verifying that we are all connected in an intricate web of energy and
spirit.

Dreamways of the Iroquois
This inspirational book blends elements of shamanism with inherited
traditions and contemporary religious commitments. Drawing on shamanic
practices from the world over, SHAMANISM AS A SPIRITUAL PRACTICE FOR
DAILY LIFE addresses the needs of contemporary people who yearn to
deepen their own innate mystical sensibilities. This inspirational
book shows how to develop a personal spiritual practice by blending
elements of shamanism with inherited traditions and current religious
commitments. Contents include: The central role of power animals and
spirit teachers. Visionary techniques for exploring the extraordinary
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in everyday life. Elements of childhood spirituality including songs,
secret hiding places, power spots, and imaginary power figures. A
journey to an ancestral shaman to recover lost knowledge.

The Book of Shamanic Healing
Were those people in Isaiah's dream the same people from school?
Popular soccer star Magda? George, who he'd never heard speak because
he always left classes for special services help? Angry Rose, the
Chinese girl who was always in trouble for fighting? And why were
there dead birds and fish everywhere? When the four encounter one
another the next day by the same pond from the dream, they realize
they've shared a dream and there really are dead birds and fish
covering the ground! This leads to real-life adventures and more
dreams as they discover a toxic waste plant disposing of poisons
illegally. Not friends in the beginning, romance blossoms as they work
together with their Power Animals to close down the plant.

Journey by Night
This book was written for anyone who desires to use Magickal Practice
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as a means of healing themselves and reconnecting with their timeless
Spirit on a deeper level then they may have ever thought possible. It
outlines the basics of Magickal Practice, and how to manage your
body's vital energies and Chi for maximum health and well-being. It
also goes deep into the practice of Soul-Retrieval and reintegrating
your Soul's energy that has been captured by this Matrix of Control
that we humans live in. It is a no-nonsense, no fluff, guide to
getting real results. Written by the Left-Hand-Path Male Witch Enoch
Petrucelly, you can be certain that the techniques in this book will
deliver real results. Most of what Enoch writes is from first hand
experience working with spirit. He is not one to write a book about
other booksthis is original, powerful sorcery. Do not pick this book
up if you are afraid of having real power and control over your
lifeyou have been warned.

Fire in the Head
An intimate glimpse into the world of ancient Peruvian spiritual
practice and cosmology • Reveals the mysteries of the world of living
energy (kawsay pacha) through intensive in-depth interviews with six
Q’ero mystics • Explores the energetics, spirits, tools, and practices
of Andean mysticism--the real story behind the fictionalized accounts
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in The Celestine Prophecy Known as the “keepers of the ancient
knowledge,” the Q’ero Indians of Peru are the most respected mystics
of the south-central Andes. In 1996 Joan Parisi Wilcox traveled to the
Andes and was able to record the mysteries of kawsay pacha, the
multidimensional world of living energy, through more than 40 hours of
intensive interviews with six Q’ero paqos, masters of the ancient
spiritual traditions of Peru. The Q’ero are known for having preserved
the Inca spiritual tradition more purely than any other indigenous
population in the Andes. The in-depth interviews presented in this
book recount the direct words of these masters so readers can discover
for themselves the mind and heart space of these people. Four new
chapters of this revised edition focus on the work of the mesa, the
Andean form of a spiritual medicine bundle, and its use as a conduit
for the healing energies of nature. The mesa is called the “heart’s
fire” because it represents the finest energy--the energy of
compassion--that a paqo cultivates while walking the sacred path.
Wilcox provides instructions on how to make, activate, and work with a
mesa, as well as other practical exercises showing how we can use the
power of the Andean spiritual tradition in our own lives.

The Shaman Within
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A cross-cultural consideration of illness, healing, and health care
from the ancient wisdom of the traditional peoples, accompanied by an
experiential CD of shamanic drumming and rattling to be used with
specific exercises and meditations.

Cave and Cosmos
This fascinating book by best-selling author, psychologist, and
medical anthropologist Alberto Villoldo explains the practices for
healing outside of ordinary time and space. It shows you how to enter
the timeless now to heal events that occurred in the past, and to
correct the course of destiny. Dr. Villoldo discusses ways in which
you can heal yourself and your loved ones by employing intention
through practices used by shamans of the Americas —which, until now,
have been inaccessible to most of the world. The shamans of old called
this journeying. In this book, you’ll discover that you have a fourchambered heart in the same way you have a four-chambered soul. In the
first chamber, you store away the memory of a wound that derailed your
destiny. In the second, you keep the limiting beliefs and soul
contracts that you entered into at the time of your loss. In the
third, you recover the grace and trust that will make you whole again;
and in the fourth, you remember the calling and mission that you
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choose to unfold in this lifetime. “While everyone has a future,”
Villoldo says, &lquo;only certain people have a destiny.” This book
shows you how to find and manifest yours.

The Shaman’s Toolkit
Within every person—as well as every animal, rock, machine, particle,
or planet—is a spirit that seeks to connect and communicate with the
rest of the universe. Dr. Claude Poncelet calls this “the shaman
within.” In his visionary new book, this scientist and shamanic
teacher offers a compendium of practices and wisdom for connecting to
the power of the spiritual forces in our lives. Filled with accessible
instruction, insights from a lifetime of deep inquiry, and guidance
for transformative journeys into non-ordinary reality, The Shaman
Within explores: Modern shamanism—an ever-changing practice that
welcomes both scientific discoveries and our personal experience
Shapeshifting—a powerful method for building empathy, gathering
insight, and experiencing our fundamental relation to every part of
reality Combining indigenous wisdom and contemporary physics to
revolutionize your understanding of time, space, and your authentic
self Spiritual adventures to unexpected places—from the edge of the
cosmos to the subatomic realm Using shamanism to enhance your work and
Page 15/40

Free Copy PDF Soul Retrieval Mending The Fragmented Self
family life, reveal novel solutions to life challenges, heal the
environment, and more “As both scientist and shamanic practitioner, I
see no inconsistency between science and spiritual knowledge,” says
Dr. Poncelet. “In fact, when shamanism and science inform each other,
we gain a far greater access to the wonder and possibility of
reality.” In The Shaman Within, this extraordinary teacher invites you
to discover the 21st-century evolution of shamanic practice—one that
will delight you, empower you, and open your eyes to new dimensions of
our strange and marvelous universe.

Medicine for the Soul
Suggests healing techniques based on reintegrating divided portions of
the spirit.

Masters of the Living Energy
After the publication of his best-selling book Power Animals, many
people inquired about the meaning of spirit animals that were not
contained in that work. In Animal Spirit Guides, Dr. Farmer provides
concise, relevant details about the significance of more than 200
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animals that may come to you in physical or symbolic form as guides
and teachers. With each animal listed, you’ll find general meanings of
the visitation; practical ways that they can help you as spirit
guides; and how, as your power animal, they reflect characteristics
that you possess. You’ll also find a "whom-to-call-on" section that
will tell you which animal spirit guide to call on for any specific
purpose.

The Bowl of Light
From cross-cultural legends recounting shamanic cures to the biblical
accounts of the parting of the Red Sea and Jesus multiplying the
loaves and fishes, many spiritual traditions are rich in stories about
seemingly inexplicable transformations of the natural world. The
ancient healing art of transmutation, in which toxic substances are
transformed into "safe" substances, is mentioned in all the world's
great spiritual traditions, including Hinduism and Taoism. And while
many have tapped this body of work to heal the self, it has yet to be
used to heal our environment. For twenty years, Sandra Ingerman has
studied alternative ways to reverse environmental pollution. In this
book, Ingerman takes us on a remarkable journey through the history of
transmutation, teaching us how we can use this forgotten technique to
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change ourselves and our environment. She provides us with creative
visualizations, ceremonies, rituals, and chants derived from ancient
healing practices that produce miraculous, scientifically proven
results. In one dramatic illustration of what can be accomplished when
consciousness and awareness fuel our actions, Ingerman describes her
own success in transforming the nature of chemically polluted water.
From the Trade Paperback edition.

The Way of the Shaman
This classic on shamanism pioneered the modern shamanic renaissance.
It is the foremost resource and reference on shamanism. Now, with a
new introduction and a guide to current resources, anthropologist
Michael Harner provides the definitive handbook on practical shamanism
– what it is, where it came from, how you can participate. "Wonderful,
fascinating… Harner really knows what he's talking about." CARLOS
CASTANEDA "An intimate and practical guide to the art of shamanic
healing and the technology of the sacred. Michael Harner is not just
an anthropologist who has studied shamanism; he is an authentic white
shaman." STANILAV GROF, author of 'The Adventure Of Self Discovery'
"Harner has impeccable credentials, both as an academic and as a
practising shaman. Without doubt (since the recent death of Mircea
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Eliade) the world's leading authority on shamanism." NEVILL DRURY,
author of 'The Elements of Shamanism' Michael Harner, Ph.D., has
practised shamanism and shamanic healing for more than a quarter of a
century. He is the founder and director of the Foundation for Shamanic
Studies in Norwalk, Connecticut.

The Book of Soul Retrieval
Shamanic journeying is the inner art of traveling to the invisible
worlds beyond ordinary reality to retrieve information for change in
every area of our lives from spirituality and health to work and
relationships. With Shamanic Journeying, readers join world-renowned
teacher Sandra Ingerman to learn the core teachings of this ancient
practice and apply these skills in their own journey. Includes
drumming for three shamanic journeys.

Shamanic Journeying
Connecting with nature and nature beings to help heal us and the Earth
• Provides experiential practices to communicate with nature and
access the creative power of the Earth • Shares transformative wisdom
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teachings from conversations with nature beings, such as Snowy Owl,
Snake, Blackberry, Mushroom, and Glacial Silt, exploring the role of
each in bringing balance to the planet Nature and the Earth are
conscious. They speak to us through our dreams, intuition, and deep
longings. By opening our minds, hearts, and senses we can consciously
awaken to the magic of the wild, the rhythms of nature, and the
profound feminine wisdom of the Earth. We can connect with nature
spirits who have deep compassion and love for us, offering their
guidance and support as we each make our journey through life.
Renowned shamanic teachers Sandra Ingerman and Llyn Roberts explain
how anyone can access the spirit of nature whether through animals,
plants, trees, or insects, or through other nature beings such as Mist
or Sand. They share transformative wisdom teachings from their own
conversations with nature spirits, such as Snowy Owl, Snake,
Blackberry, Mushroom, and Glacial Silt, revealing powerful lessons
about the feminine qualities of nature and about the reader’s role in
the healing of the Earth. They provide a wealth of experiential
practices that allow each of us to connect with the creative power of
nature. Full of rich imagery, these approaches can be used in a
backyard, in the wilderness, in a city park, or even purely through
imagination, allowing anyone to communicate with and seek guidance
from nature beings no matter where you live. By communing and musing
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with nature, we learn how to speak to the spirit that lives in all
things, bringing balance to us and the planet. By tapping into the
feminine wisdom of the Earth, we evoke a deep sense of belonging with
the natural world and cultivate our inner landscape, planting the
seeds for harmony and a natural state of joy.

Soul Journeying
Explores the ancient Iroquois tradition of dreams, healing, and the
recovery of the soul • Explains Native American shamanic dream
practices and their applications and purpose in modern life • Shows
how dreams call us to remember and honor our soul’s true purpose •
Offers powerful Active Dreaming methods for regaining lost soul energy
to restore our vitality and identity The ancient teaching of the
Iroquois people is that dreams are experiences of the soul in which we
may travel outside the body, across time and space, and into other
dimensions--or receive visitations from ancestors or spiritual guides.
Dreams also reveal the wishes of the soul, calling us to move beyond
our ego agendas and the web of other people’s projections into a
deeper, more spirited life. They call us to remember our sacred
contracts and reclaim the knowledge that belonged to us, on the levels
of soul and spirit, before we entered our present life experience. In
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dreams we also discover where our vital soul energy may have gone
missing--through pain or trauma or heartbreak--and how to get it back.
Robert Moss was called to these ways when he started dreaming in a
language he did not know, which proved to be an early form of the
Mohawk Iroquois language. From his personal experiences, he developed
a spirited approach to dreaming and living that he calls Active
Dreaming. Dreamways of the Iroquois is at once a spiritual odyssey, a
tribute to the deep wisdom of the First Peoples, a guide to healing
our lives through dreamwork, and an invitation to soul recovery.

Tibetan Shamanism
In 'The Song of Wandering Aengus' William Butler Yeats refers to the
‘fire in the head’ that characterises the visionary experience. Tom
Cowan has pursued this theme in a lyrical cross-cultural exploration
of shamanism and the Celtic imagin

Shamanic Awakening
In this extraordinary book, shamanic dream teacher Robert Moss shows
us how to become shamans of our own souls and healers of our own
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lives. The greatest contribution of the ancient shamans to modern
healing is the understanding that in the course of any life we are
liable to suffer soul loss — the loss of parts of our vital energy and
identity — and that in order to be whole and well, we must find the
means of soul recovery. Moss teaches us that our dreams give us maps
we can use to travel to the places where we can find and bring home
our lost or stolen soul parts. He shows us how to recover our animal
spirits and ride the windhorse of spirit to places of healing and
adventure in the larger reality. We discover how we can heal ancestral
wounds and open the way for cultural soul recovery. You’ll learn how
to enter past lives, future lives, and the life experiences of
parallel selves and how to bring back lessons and gifts. “It’s not
just about keeping soul in the body,” Moss writes. “It’s about growing
soul, becoming more than we ever were before, embodying more of the
Greater Self.” With fierce joy, he incites us to take the creator’s
leap and bring something new into our world.

Journey To Ixtlan
In The Mist-Filled Path, Frank MacEowen shows how embracing the
indigenous wisdom of Scotland and Ireland can lead to healing and
transcendence. Using his own travels and teachings along with Celtic
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stories and myths, he explores ancient traditions, ecopsychology, the
ancient mother, altars and hearths, Oran Mor (the Great Song),
contemplation, and mysticism. The book tells how to draw on ancestral
roots to find a personal spirituality that also works for the greater
good.

Animal Spirit Guides
"All Journeys Are Sacred" Journey with Louise StrongBear into shamanic
realms of healing. Meet her teachers as she wanders through middle
earth, the lower world, and the upper world, following the path of her
heart. Begin in the East, and circle the Medicine Wheel to the North,
finding yourself along the way. This is a heroine's journey,
correlating with the journey of the fool in the major arcana of the
tarot. It is also a story of finding lost soul parts, and finding your
way back to your home in the stars. It is about magic, miracles, power
animals, angels, witchcraft, shamanism, and shapeshifting. This is
Louise's story, the one she knows by heart. And it is your story, toothe one that you forgot. "Remember You Are Magic"

Medicine for the Earth
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According to Sandra Ingerman and thousands of years of shamans before
her, it is not what we do but who we are and what we are willing to
become that affects our happiness, the health of our communities, and
ultimately the planet itself. The Shaman's Toolkit teaches us how to
root out the beliefs that are limiting us, how to heal our inner lives
and become the people we most want to be, and how to utilize ancient
shamanic principles of manifestation to help shape the world we want
to live in. This is shamanism with a kind of social change agenda.
It's about having the happiest and most fulfilling life possible and
becoming a truly effective world citizen and change maker. (This book
was originally published in 2010 as How to Thrive in Changing Times.)

The Mist-Filled Path
The author of Soul Retrieval and Welcome Home introduces the core
teachings of the transformative practice of shamanic journeying, the
inner path of traveling to the worlds beyond ordinary reality to
retrieve wisdom for transforming any area of one's life.

Speaking with Nature
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Originally drawn to Yaqui Indian spiritual leader don Juan Matus for
his knowledge of psychotropic plants, bestselling author Carlos
Castaneda immersed himself in the sorcerer’s magical world. Ten years
after his first encounter with the shaman, Castaneda examines his
field notes and comes to understand what don Juan knew all
along—psychotropic plants are merely a means to understanding
alternative realities that one cannot fully embrace on one’s own.
Journey to Ixtlan introduces these clear new ideas—omitted from
Castaneda’s classic volumes The Teachings of Don Juan and A Separate
Reality—to the reader for the first time. Castaneda explores, as he
comes to experience it himself, his own final voyage into the
teachings of don Juan, and shares with us what it is like to truly
"stop the world" and perceive reality on his own terms.

Spirit Walking
Reflecting sixteen years of intensive fieldwork, this book is a rich
chronicle of the daily lives, belief systems, and healing rituals of
four highly revered Tibetan shamans forced into exile by the Chinese
invasion during the 1950s. Larry Peters lived and studied closely with
the shamans in Nepal, learning their belief system, observing and
participating in their rituals, and introducing many dozens of
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students to their worldview. Including photographs of the shamans in
ecstatic ritual and trance, this book—one of the most extensive
ethnographic works ever done on Tibetan shamanism—captures the end of
Tibetan shamanism while opening a window onto the culture and
traditions that survived centuries of attack in Tibet, only to die out
in Nepal. The violent treatment of shamans by the Buddhist lama has a
long history in Tibet and neighboring Mongolia. At one point, shamans
were burned at the stake. However, in the mountainous Himalayan
terrain, especially in the difficult to reach areas geographically
distant from the Buddhist monastic urban centers, shamans were
respected and their work revered. Peters’s authoritative and
meticulous research into the belief systems of these last surviving
representatives of the shamanic traditions of the remote Himalayas
preserves, in vivid detail, the techniques of ecstasy, described as
pathways to the shamanic spiritual world. From the Trade Paperback
edition.

Pocket Guide to Shamanism
In this book Smith develops a creative and systematic dialogue between
Shamanism and Jungian psychology drawing forth the clinical and
spiritual implications of a soulful and heart-centered conception of
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health and care.

Shamanism As a Spiritual Practice for Daily Life
A shaman can serve as a healer, storyteller, and a keeper of
wisdom—but most of all, teaches Sandra Ingerman, “Shamans radiate a
light that uplifts everybody. In our culture, we tend to focus on
methods and forget that the greatest way we can offer healing to the
world is to become a vessel of love.” With Walking in Light, this
renowned teacher offers a complete guide for living in a shamanic
way—empowered by purpose, focus, and a deep connection to the
spiritual dimensions. “Shamanism remains so relevant because it
continues to evolve to meet the needs of the times and culture,”
teaches Sandra. Here you are invited to participate in the modern
evolution of this ancient and powerful form of spirituality,
featuring: • Foundational practices—lucid instruction on the shamanic
journey, ceremonies, and other techniques for accessing the hidden
realms of spirit • Compassionate spirits, allies, and ancestors—how to
contact and build a relationship with your power animals and spiritual
helpers • Healing from a shamanic perspective—practices that can
integrate with and enhance any healing modality • Guidance for
deepening your connection with the environment and the rhythms of the
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natural world • Ways to cultivate a rich inner landscape that empowers
your intentions and actions in every aspect of your life, and much
more Walking in Light is a comprehensive resource filled with
practical techniques, indigenous wisdom, and invaluable guidance for
both new and experienced shamanic practitioners. Most importantly,
Sandra Ingerman illuminates the meaning behind the practices—revealing
our universe as a place where spirit is the ultimate reality, where
our intentions shape our world, and where unseen allies support us on
every step of our journey.

The Book of Ceremony
This groundbreaking book offers a complete "healer's toolkit" for
shamanic practitioners. Along with an in-depth discussion of the
theories, practices, and ethics of shamanic healing work, this guide
gives you first-hand accounts of healing experiences from the author's
practice, exercises to help you develop your skills and abilities, and
ceremonies to use in your own practice. The Book of Shamanic Healing
covers all aspects of shamanic healing in a practical manner, with
instructions on how to: • Create sacred space and healing ceremonies •
Partner with your drum to create healing • Develop your shamanic and
psychic abilities • Free your voice and seek your power song •
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Communicate quickly and easily with spirit guides • Explore your
shadow side • Perform soul retrievals and extractions safely • Use
dreams, stones, crystals, and colors in healing work • Connect to the
healing universe and live in balance

Spiritwalker
A complete study course in classical and cross-cultural shamanism,
teaching the reader all s/he ever needs to know about shamanism,
shamanic healing, soul retrieval, spirit extraction, house cleansing,
cleaning the energy body, working with the souls of the dead – and
much more.

Awakening to the Spirit World
Sandra Ingerman We perform ceremonies to mark important events and
celebrate holidays—yet our modern approach to ceremony only scratches
the surface of its true potential. With The Book of Ceremony, shamanic
teacher Sandra Ingerman presents a rich and practical resource for
creating ceremonies filled with joy, purpose, and magic. “We are
hungry to connect with more than what we experience with our ordinary
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senses in the material world,” writes Sandra. “By performing
ceremonies, you will find yourself stepping into a beautiful and
creative power you might never have imagined.” Weaving shamanic
teachings together with stories, examples, and guiding insights, The
Book of Ceremony explores: • The elements of a powerful
ceremony—including setting strong intentions, choosing your space,
preparing ceremonial items, and dealing gracefully with the unexpected
• Stepping into the sacred—key practices for leaving behind your
everyday concerns and creating a space where magic can happen •
Guidance for working alone, in community, and across distances with
virtual ceremonies • Invoking spiritual allies—the power of working
with the elements, the natural world, ancestor spirits, and the
creative energy of the divine • Sacred transitions—including
ceremonies for weddings, births, rites of passage to adulthood,
funerals, honorable closure, and new beginnings • Ceremonies for
energetic balance—healing and blessing, resolving sacred contracts,
getting rid of limiting beliefs, creating Prayer Trees, and more •
Life as a ceremony—how to infuse your entire life with ceremonial
practice, from planting a garden or to revitalizing your home or
office to helping heal our planet The Book of Ceremony is more than a
“how-to” guide—it will inspire you to create original ceremonies
tailored to your own needs and the needs of your community. When you
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invoke the sacred power of ceremony, you tap into one of the oldest
and most effective tools for transforming both yourself and the world.
As Sandra writes, “If you perform one powerful and successful ceremony
for yourself, the principle of oneness ensures that all of life heals
and evolves.”

Spirit Medicine
"Features a meditation audio download"--Front cover.

Dreaming the Soul Back Home
""

The True Source of Healing
With warmth and compassion, Sandra Ingerman describes the dramatic
results of combining soul retrieval with contemporary psychological
concepts in this visionary work that revives the ancient shamanic
tradition of soul retrieval for healing emotional and physical
illness. This revised and updated edition includes a new afterword by
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the author.

The Hidden Worlds
Today, practicing shamanism doesn't mean you have to live in a rain
forest or a desert. Thanks to a modern renaissance of shamanic
spirituality, practitioners from all walks of life now use powerful
indigenous techniques for healing, insight, and spiritual growth. With
Awakening to the Spirit World, teachers Sandra Ingerman and Hank
Wesselman bring together a circle of renowned Western shamanic elders
to present a comprehensive manual for making these practices
accessible and available in our daily lives, including: How the
original practice of shamanism shaped the world's spiritual traditions
and why it is still relevant today. The art of the shamanic journey--a
time-tested meditative method for experiencing important spiritual
lessons and truths. Guidance for avoiding common pitfalls of shamanic
practice. Instruction for working with your dreams, connecting to your
spirit guides, healing yourself and your environment. The core of
shamanism is the experience of direct revelation-- to communicate
firsthand with your spiritual allies and discover your own power.
Awakening to the Spirit World takes you through each step of
developing a personal connection with your helping spirits to receive
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wisdom, insight, and healing energy. From an overview of shamanism, to
your first journeys and encounters with your power animals, to
expanding your skills and insight through long-term practice, here is
an in-depth resource for the shamanic arts that includes: Creating
rituals and ceremonies for healing and transformation Reconnecting
with nature to heal ourselves and the planet Working with your dreams,
songs, and artistic vision to strengthen your practice Traditional
wisdom for children-- healthy rites of passage for each phase of a
child's journey to adulthood Honoring the cycle of life and death-shamanic practices to prepare for and celebrate our final transition
in this life Excerpt Shamanism is the most ancient spiritual practice
known to humankind and is the “ancestor” of all our modern religions.
As a method, it is a form of meditation combined with a focused
intention to accomplish various things, as well become apparent in
this book. As a spiritual practice, shamanism can become a way of life
that may utterly transform the one who practices it. The word “shaman”
comes from the language of the Evenki peoples, a Tungusic tribe in
Siberia. This is a word whose meaning has to do with esoteric
knowledge and extraordinary spiritual abilities and as such a shaman
is often defined as an intermediary between the human and spirit
worlds. In shamanic cultures, the word “shaman” has come to mean “the
one who sees in the dark” or “the one who knows.” There are certain
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commonalities in a shaman’s worldview and practice across the world
that allow us to make certain broad generalizations about shamanism.
In the majority of indigenous cultures, the universe is viewed as
being made up of two distinct realms: a world of things seen and a
world of things hidden, yet that these two worlds present themselves
together as two halves of a whole. The shaman is the inspired
visionary, a man or a woman who learns through practice how to enter
into this “world of things hidden,” and once there, he or she
typically encounters extra-mundane personalities or archetypal forces
that the indigenous peoples refer to as spirits, ancestors, or even
gods. Reviews "Awakening to the Spirit World" takes a deep look at
tapping sources of invisible power in daily life. So much of what
Sandra Ingerman and Hank Wesselman write about is lost to modern
medicine: listening to the weather and the elements, understanding
death, and more. This is a courageous book that will appeal to all who
long to explore the unseen world." —Judith Orloff, MD, author of
Emotional Freedom "In an era when chaos, confusion, and uncertainty
take center stage, the ancestors, focused on balancing the energies of
life, call forth calm, clarity, and pragmatic direction for accessing
the medicine needed to heal the individual and collective psyche. In
this moment in time, we are invited into "Awakening the Spirit World,"
where we are reassured that we are not alone. We are in good company,
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indeed." —Malidoma Patrice Some, PhD, author of "Of Water and the
Spirit, The Healing Wisdom of Africa," and "Ritual: Power, Healing,
and Community."

Soul Mind Body Medicine
In 1980, Michael Harner blazed the trail for the worldwide revival of
shamanism with his seminal classic The Way of the Shaman. In this longawaited sequel, he provides new evidence of the reality of heavens.
Drawing from a lifetime of personal shamanic experiences and more than
2,500 reports of Westerners’ experiences during shamanic ascension,
Harner highlights the striking similarities between their discoveries,
indicating that the heavens and spirits they’ve encountered do indeed
exist. He also provides instructions on his innovative core-shamanism
techniques, so that readers too can ascend to heavenly realms, seek
spirit teachers, and return later at will for additional healing and
advice. Written by the leading authority on shamanism, Cave and Cosmos
is a must-read not only for those interested in shamanism, but also
for those interested in spirituality, comparative religion, near-death
experiences, healing, consciousness, anthropology, and the nature of
reality. Praise for Michael Harner and The Way of the Shaman “What
Yogananda did for Hinduism and D. T. Suzuki did for Zen, Michael
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Harner has done for shamanism—namely, bring the tradition and its
richness to Western awareness.” —from Higher Wisdom, by Roger Walsh
and Charles S. Grob “Wonderful, fascinating.… Harner really knows what
he’s talking about.” —Carlos Castaneda, best-selling author of The
Teachings of Don Juan and The Active Side of Infinity “An intimate and
practical guide to the art of shamanic healing and the technology of
the sacred. Michael Harner is not just an anthropologist who has
studied shamanism; he is an authentic white shaman.” —Stanislav Grof,
author of The Adventure of Self-Discovery “Harner has impeccable
credentials, both as an academic and as a practicing shaman. Without
doubt (since the recent death of Mircea Eliade) the world’s leading
authority on shamanism.” —Nevill Drury, author of The Elements of
Shamanism “Michael Harner is a great shaman. He also proves that a
person can be both a scientist and a shaman.” —Bo Bair Rinchinov,
Siberian Buryat shaman

Ecstatic Soul Retrieval
With warmth and compassion, Sandra Ingerman describes the dramatic
results of combining soul retrieval with contemporary psychological
concepts in this visionary work that revives the ancient shamanic
tradition of soul retrieval for healing emotional and physical
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illness. This revised and updated edition includes a new afterword by
the author.
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